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This is my 12th year working in Preschool at St. Celestine School.

I spent 9 years in room 109 working part time with our 4-year-old students. This is my
4th year working full time in room pre-K 110 with Mrs. Jandrists.

I really enjoy working with our pre-K students. Each year is a new and exciting
adventure! I can’t wait to see what adventures lie ahead for us with our 3-year-old
babies.

Prior to going back to work, I took time off to raise my two sons.

I have 2 boys that graduated from St. Celestine.

Nicholas is a Junior at DePaul University and Joseph is a Freshman at DePaul
University.

I am married and we also have 2 dogs and 3 cats that complete our family.

I am looking forward to a new year with our “littles”.


